
Dear Friend,
It is an honor and a privilege to represent you and all who reside here in the 131st 

Legislative District. Your continued faith and support are something I cherish and appreciate 
as I work to bring your voice and concerns to Harrisburg. 

Your safety and well-being remain a top priority for the General Assembly, and I look 
forward to supporting meaningful legislation that will build upon Pennsylvania’s successes. 

As always, my staff and I are here to assist you. Please do not hesitate to reach out to 
us by email, phone or through our website. We will do everything in our capacity to take 
care of you and your state-related needs. 

Sincerely,

Appointed to PennSERVE Advisory Board, 
State Community Service Commission

I am excited to announce I have been appointed to the 
PennSERVE Advisory Board by House Republican Leader Bryan 
Cutler.

PennSERVE is a state service commission, branched off of the 
Pennsylvania Department of Labor and Industry, that promotes 
volunteering and community service for people of all ages and 
levels of physical ability.

It is truly an honor to have been appointed to this important 
and prestigious role. 

Keeping Up with the 131st District!

Your Child’s Education in the 131st Matters!

Thank you, Upper Perkiomen School District, for the 
wonderful tours of Upper Perkiomen High School and 
Hereford Elementary School! The talented teachers 
and students were so gracious as they rolled out the 
welcome mat and proudly showed me around.

An amazing group of parents, educators and students 
recently presented an informational program explaining 
the curriculum offered at Providence Hybrid Academy 
in Coopersburg. School choice options come in many 
wonderful forms right here in the 131st District! 

During Charter School Week, Seven Generations 
Charter School in Emmaus held a ribbon-cutting event 
for the unveiling of its new building. This fantastic 
school serves many students from our district and 
surrounding areas!

The 131st District recently celebrated Kost Tire and Auto Services 
for providing 85 years of service to our community. Congratulations!

I hope you will join me in thanking and patronizing small businesses 
in our area.

Thanking Our Small Businesses in the 
131st District

Working to ensure military children aren’t left behind or disadvantaged when moving into school districts in Pennsylvania, the House 
passed a bill that would allow those children access to registration and enrollment at the same time it is open to the general population. 
I am a prime co-sponsor of House Bill 1094. I was the prime sponsor of similar legislation last session.

Our military men and women make so many sacrifices in service to our country, but their commitment also requires sacrifice by 
their families. Our servicemembers’ children should not face extra educational hurdles as their parent moves from one assignment to 
another. This bill would make it easier for these kids to enroll in new schools in the Commonwealth. The bill now heads to the Senate.

House Passes Bill to Ensure Military Children 
Receive Fair Education Enrollment



Providing Assistance to Area Veterans
Continuing to provide additional aid to area seniors and veterans, my Bethlehem district 

office has been scheduling veteran assistance hours each month. 
These service hours are held on the fourth Wednesday of the month, from 10 a.m. to  

2 p.m. at 1425 Mountain Drive N. in Bethlehem.
Services for veterans and their dependents include assistance with compensation, 

pension and death benefits; education and health care; and other benefits. Veterans do 
not need a membership with the American Legion to receive these services. 

Those interested in making an appointment may contact my district office at 610-965-5830.
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OFFICES

I T ’ S  I M P O R TA N T  W E 
S TAY  C O N N E C T E D
Part of my job as your state representative is to keep you informed 
about community and state news, and the issues under debate.

My website, RepMilouMackenziePA.com, offers a wide variety of state and community 
resources. You may find my website has the helpful tools you need.

I send out email updates about state-related topics. Sign up to receive my digital 
communication. Simply enter your email address in the box at the bottom of the homepage.

Upcoming Events
CHILD CAR SEAT 
SAFETY CHECK
Date: Saturday, Aug. 12, 9 a.m. to 1 p.m.
Location:
Lower Saucon Township Complex
3700 Old Phildaelphia Pike
Bethlehem, PA 18015
APPOINTMENTS REQUIRED. Please try to bring 
your vehicle owner’s manual and car seat manual 
the day of the event.

SENIOR EXPO
with Sen. Tracy Pennycuick

Date: Friday, Sept. 15, 11 a.m. to 2 p.m.
Location:
Upper Perkiomen Valley YMCA
1399 Quakertown Road, Pennsburg, PA 18073

For more details, please contact our office.

Mackenzie Instrumental in Bringing Funding to 
Lower Saucon Ball Fields

Each year the Local Share Account (LSA) Program for Northampton County and 
the Monroe County - Contiguous Counties LSA Program are awarded to projects in 
Northampton County and some counties north of there.  

This year, I made sure the project in Lower Saucon Township received nearly  
$510,000 of the available funds for the redevelopment of the ball fields in the township. 

This is excellent news for the district and a much needed investment to keep our 
sporting facilities functional and active for the all the people in and around the Lower 
Saucon community.


